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Please support HB 2679 because it is an amazing bill that can ban Neonicotinoids so 

that our bees and butterflies can thrive. This chemical also contaminates waterways 

so we can save both our lovely pollinators and our amazing aquatic life. As a person 

who loves nature I think this bill can be an amazing step towards saving our bees and 

keeping our nature a gorgeous place to explore. 


